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I oppose this bill vehemently! I have been a resident of Oregon for 25 years.  I love 

this system of voting by mail. We have an amazing turnout because of this. I am not 

sure why we would alter or discontinue it now. I think it s just because of our current 

administration in Washington is stripping us of our democracy and having it more 

difficult to vote.  Again, I OPPOSE! 

Virginia Lewis  


